

2019-10-30 Docs Project Meeting notes

Date

30 Oct 2019

Attendees

- [VM \(Vicky\) Brasseur](#) (she/her)
- [Subramanian M](#)
- [Casey Cain](#)
- [Daniel Pono Takamori](#)

Darien sends his regrets.

Agenda

- Review action items from [2019-10-16 Docs Project Meeting](#)
- Review [open Gerrit patches](#)
- Patches not appearing in RTD?
- Status update on docs repo renaming ([Daniel Pono Takamori](#))
- The tf-devstack/contributor problem
- What do we need to prep for DDF?

Minutes

- VMB: I apologise; my Zoom crashed and won't reconnect!
- Welcome [Subramanian M!](#)
 - Software dev at ATS
- Gerrit patches
 - Please have a look!
- Docs repo renaming?
 - Have a mirroring issue
 - Gerrit github mirroring is set up differently than other LF projects
 - Hoping to get this set up & working soon (a week)
 - Patches won't appear automatically until the mirroring is fixed

Action items

